Old Eglish Road
Dungannon
BT71 7BE

Tel: (028) 87727277
Fax (028) 87727610

4™ Qctober 2017
Dear Parent of P2 to P4 children

RE: Reading Workshop
As you are aware, reading is a big focus here in Windmill Integrated Primary School and we

do all we can to help children become the best readers possible. Feedback obtained from
questionnaires had indicated that parents would appreciate a ‘Reading workshop’.

We would like to invite you (parents only) to a Reading Workshop on Tuesday 17
October 2017 from 7.00-8.30pm. This workshop will be facilitated by Mrs Kate
O’Hanlon. Mrs O’Hanlon previously worked as a Literacy adviser with the S.E.L.B. The
workshop will focus on the Paired Reading Approach. The aims of Paired Reading are to
improve the reading fluency, confidence and comprehension of young readers. The workshop
is aimed at parents of Primary 2 to Primary 4 children.

Supervision will be provided for Nursery to Primary 7 children if needed.

If you would like to attend the Reading Workshop, please fill in the permission slip below
and return to school by Thursday 12* October 2017.

I hope to see as many of you there as possible.
Thanking you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

SO S Ao~
Mrs Ferguson
Principal

4 October 2017- Reading Workshop

I can/cannot (* please delete) attend the Reading Workshop on Tuesday 17 October 2017
at 7.00pm.

I need/do not need to avail of supervision for my children.

Child’s Name: Class:
I require children to be supervised.
Signed: (Parent/Guardian)

Windmill Integrated Primary School is a Company Limited by Guarantee (Co. Reg. No. XN85570) and is
recognised as a Charity by the Inland Revenue (Ref. X072688DCM)



